Prime Minister 

Dr Manmohan Singh

Republic of India

New Delhi

India

His Excellency/ Dear Sir

Ref: World Heritage status for Sri Harimandir Sahib, Amritsar

Your government has kindly made an application for Sri Harimandir Sahib, Amritsar to be included in the World Heritage Status list.

While we appreciate the gesture and your endeavor, we wish to make it known that no consultation has taken place within the Sikh community on the matter.

The SGPC is your statutory body. It does not represent Sikh opinion worldwide and does not have the mandate of the Sikhs to make such decisions on Sri Harimandir Sahib.

We request you to suspend proceedings on this application, until the Sikhs have had a chance to consider the implications of heritage status.

Yours Sincerely

